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LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

It is very encouraging to see the 
huge qualitative jump in the design 
and layout of the journal.

It is nice and enlightening to 
read articles based on topics mainly 
related to our profession. However, I 
would also like to request the Edito-
rial Board to publish articles which 
are of common interest and are of 
immense relevance today like articles 
on the international and national 
economy, the prolonged economic 
slump, the challenges before capi-
talism and so on which I think will 
help to broaden our knowledge base.  

CMA Sankar Majumdar 
Guwahati

Kudos to the 
Management 
Accountant of 
ICAI-CMA.
It is my great 
pleasure to go 
through The 
Management 
Accountant 
within the 
eighth of 
every month 
and it is in-
deed a pleas-

ure both in terms of quality of printing and 
paper. To bring about improvement is a con-
tinuous process and we must not be self-com-
placent at any time. The Management Account-
ant is the mirror of the Institute and we must 
not compromise with regard to quality of 
articles and printing. I congratulate the whole 
editorial team for taking the journal to such 

commendable heights of excellence. However 
I have the following suggestions:
1. The Management Accountant should be post-
ed on the website on the first day of every 
month.
2. More researched articles in the fields of 
corporate finance, auditing, cost and manage-
ment accounting, financial reporting, cost and 
management audit, strategic management, 
and case studies on various industries should 
get a room in the journal. The Management 
Accountant hardly publishes any article on 
financial reporting and information systems 
control and audit.
3.  Publishing the names of candidates with 
prefix “Mr/Mrs” on admission to Associate-
ship and advancement to Fellowship should 
be discontinued and the same should be pre-
fixed with ‘CMA’  and be published as usual. 

CMA Dr D. Mukhopadhyay
Jammu & Kashmir

Members, please note that Regulations 7(6) & 7(7) of the Cost and Works 
Accountants Regulations, 1959 read:
Regulation 7(6) – For non-payment of annual membership fee within six 
months from the date on which it becomes due, the name of the defaulting 
member shall be removed from the Register of Members with a prior notice to 
the defaulting member clearly stipulating therein that his name will be removed 
from the Register of Members if he does not pay the fee within forty-five days 
of the receipt of that notice.
Regulation 7(7) – On removal of the name of a member under clause (6), he 
shall not be entitled to use the descriptive letters ‘ACMA’ or ‘FCMA’ as the case 
may be.
Members are therefore, requested to make payment of their membership 
fee for FY 2013-14 immediately.
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